
 

 

 

Albany Equestrian Centre 
 

USE OF GROUNDS – WEARING OF PROTECTIVE HEADWEAR 

 

Purpose:  The Albany Equestrian Centre aims to provide an environment where all equestrian activities 
are supported in a safe and responsible manner. 
 
 
In the interests of safety, the following guideline has been prepared in relation to protective headwear: 
 
“Protective Headwear 

For general riding on the Albany Equestrian Centre grounds, current Australian standard approved 

protective headwear is mandatory for all riders 18-years and under, and strongly recommended for 

riders over the age of 18-years. 

For competitions and clinics, headgear in accordance with the rules and regulations of the peak affiliated 

body (eg. EA, PCWA etc) of the Club/individual involved in conducting the competition/clinic, must be 

worn.” 
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